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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Class Website Pages: Your child’s Learning Journey 

 

Our school website is full of useful information to help parents know what their child is learning.  We would 

like to highlight some of this information with you so that you can support your child and become familiar 

with their curriculum.  Please visit our website https://www.southhill.herts.sch.uk/  and go to the tab that 

says ‘Class Pages’, and scroll down to your child’s year group. 

 
You will see a Yearly Overview.  This shows an overview of all of the subjects and what the pupils will be 

learning in those subjects. 
 

 
 

 

 

 
You will also see expectations for the subjects of Maths and English in the year group as well as questions 

to support when listening to your child read. There is also a list of key spellings for the year group.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The class page also has Knowledge Organisers for our foundation subjects (History, Geography, Science, 

Art, DT, etc.). 

 
                                                                                Our South Hill School Knowledge Organisers are an  

                                                                                excellent resource for parents to engage with and  

                                                                                        support their child’s learning.  They allow parents to  

                                                                                        explore learning with their child and open up 

                                                                                        conversations.   Please take a look at these and ask 

                                                                                        your child questions about them. 

 

                                                                                         We hope you find these resources valuable and 

                                                                                         useful for you to support your child’s learning. 

                                                                                          

                                                                                        Best wishes 

                                                                                        J Wellbelove 
                                                                                        Headteacher 
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